

Roy Abbott RT Abbott Construction, Inc.

Dear Roy,

I would like to express my gratitude for all the hard work put forth by you and your team during our home construction. Start to finish, it was very clear how much you cared and your continued support after the move-in has not gone unnoticed. Your diligence and passion were much appreciated throughout the process resulting in the beautiful home we now have to share with family and friends. Thank you again for your large part in determining the high quality of workmanship.

Thomas Tull